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February 24, 1983

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

High-Level Nuclear Waste Management Task Force Members:
Brian J. Boyle, Commissioner of Public Lands
David Stevens, Assistant to the Governor
Alan J. Gibbs, Secretary, Department of Social and

Health Services
Donald Moos, Director, Department of Ecology
Richard Watson, Acting Director, Washington State

Energy Office
Karen Rahm, Director, Planning and Community Affairs
Agency

Senator Al Williams
Representative Shirley Hankins
Senator Max Benitz
Representative Dick Nel on

Sue Gould, Advisory Council Chairman

Nicholas D. Lewis, Chairman

March Task Force Meeting

The March Task Force meeting has been rescheduled for March 16th
at 1:30 p.m. in the Governor's conference room. Mr. John Gervers
will be present to assist with further discussion on the work
plan now under review. _,

Other business will include: hearing schedules; the ad hoc state _.. ---

technical group; and approval of a final report to the Governor--'-'
and legislature.
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cc: Task Force Designees
Sam Reed, DSHS
Don Provost, Ecology
Ray Lasmanis, DNR
Chuck Clarke, PCAA
Ed McGuire, WSEO

Fred Adair
Eleanor Price
0. L. Olson
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